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Greetings from the Abbey 

Dear Family, Friends and Carers, 

Abbey House is glad to fill you in on 

what we have been up to these last three 

months, in this newsletter.  

From popular and extravagant Happy 

Hours to Concerts and Singalongs, we 

always work hard to ensure our residents 

remain happy, safe and engaged. 
 

Activity Highlights  

As we do annually, we held our resident 

Christmas Parties. It was a great display of 

teamwork amongst all staff and was a big effort 

that paid off for our residents on the days. We 

had a young gentleman, Owen, playing carols for 

us throughout, and everyone had a ball. All 

thoroughly enjoyed the food as well, and it was 

beautifully presented! 

 

 

 

 
 

We celebrated the new year with a happy hour 

and Year In Review slideshow of photos from 

the previous year. It was a fun time of 

reminiscing. 

 
 

Once a month we hold a High Tea in our special 

care unit which usually consists of warm nibblies 

to go with, and it is thoroughly enjoyed. 
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In January we celebrated one of our resident’s 

100th birthday! 

 
 

Australia Day celebration: 

  
 

Pet Therapy sessions: 

  
 

Balloon Games: 

 

Nerf Gun Fun: 

 

 
 

Our knitting group ladies donated knitted 

clothing to the Flying Padre Service, which will 

go to disaster-stricken communities who are in 

need. Through this generous donation, many will 

receive brand new clothing. 

 

 
 

We also farewell our good 

friend and Rec Member, 

Christine, as she transfers  

to another Thompson home. 

You will be missed!  


